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As cases of Coronavirus / COVID-19 spread in parts of Canada and around the world, academic and administrative staff here at Brock are focused on monitoring
developments, keeping the campus clean and educating the Brock community on the importance of strong personal hygiene.

For up-to-date information on developments at Brock, please visit the [brocku.ca/coronavirus]Coronavirus web page, which is updated regularly, and also watch for items in
the Brock News and on social media.

Please stay informed, take sensible precautions, and be kind to one another.
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